Norwegian Activists Express
Support for Cuban Sovereignty
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Havana, April 24 (RHC) — Supporting Cuba, its Revolution, and the right of the people to sovereignty will
continue being the main task of the Norway-Cuba Friendship Association, Cubaforeningen, Tejer Enger,
it's president affirmed on Tuesday in Havana.

Enger, who is on a visit to Cuba on the occasion of the 50th anniversary of the group's creation,
underlined in a press conference that one of its most important missions is the struggle for the release of
the five Cuban anti-terrorists unfairly condemned in the United States, two of whom are already back on
the island, after serving their sentences.

He argued that, during the third campaign of “Five Days for the Five Cubans” taking place in Washington
from June 4th through the 11th, the members of the Association will publish information on the case, to
contribute to make it better known.

Another purpose of the Friendship Association is to fight misunderstandings and distortions spread in
Norway about Cuba, said Norwegian trade union leader, Bengt Gustav Ericsson, who praised the fact that
the island has been able to maintain, for over 50 years, its foreign relations without foreign interference.
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